
 
 

Memorandum  

 

 
TO: Krista Power, City Clerk  FILE:  
 
FROM: 

 
John Collin, City Manager 
City Manager’s Office 

 
DATE: 

 
10/10/2024 

 
SUBJECT: 

 
Growth Initiatives Update 

 
MEETING & 
DATE: 

 
Committee of the Whole - 10/21/2024  

 

 
I respectfully request the opportunity to provide a presentation at the October 21, 2024, 

Committee of the Whole meeting. The presentation will address some of the new 

initiatives being undertaken by Administration to further Council’s growth pillar within the 

Strategic Plan. 


